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New Peaks of Cooperation
Today, the most important requirement of the time is the remote control and automation of the

existing water infrastructure to improve water management efficiency. On 30/01/2020, the doctors of the
Sharda University of India Puja and Ahmad Ismail visited the Department of Hydrology and Hydrogeology
of our Institute. The main purpose of the visit was to collaborate with the faculty of the department on
automation of experimental methods in some reservoirs of Uzbekistan. The first step of cooperation was
successful.
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